
 

Reading Books at St Paul’s 

This is your child’s new reading folder. This folder 
needs to be brought into school every day. There are two 
types of books in this folder.  

Phonics Books 

One book is your child’s phonics book. This book has been carefully matched 
so that it only contains graphemes (written sounds) that your child has 
been taught previously in their phonics lessons. This to ensure your child 
can read the book independently. These books are labelled on the back as 
follows: 

The 3.5 refers to the current phonics phase and 
set your child is working on. Please note, revisit 
weeks are built into are scheme so the order your 
child reads their phonics book will not always be 
sequential.  

Some phonics books are matched at an 
appropriate level but still contain some tricky 
words. These will be identified in the book by the 
publisher or by this label, which is Trevor (the 
tricky word dinosaur). Your child may need help 
reading these words before beginning reading the 
book.  

Phonics books will be changed once a week. This is to ensure your child can 
gain confidence and improve their fluency. 

Reading Scheme Books 

Your child will also continue to come home with 
their traditional reading books. They may not be 
able to read the whole book independently, but 
this book is to share and enjoy together. These 
books are identified with this label and will be 

changed in line with your child’s class routines. 

Miss Boyd 

Reading Lead 


